
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (June 10, 2021) - Port Authority of Allegheny County will 

resume in-person board meetings this month as the COVID-19 pandemic wanes. Attending 

remotely will remain an option. 

In-person meetings will be held inside the Neal Holmes Board Room, Fifth Floor, 345 Sixth 

Avenue in downtown Pittsburgh. Because a limited number of seats will be available, priority 

will be given to those who register in advance. Face coverings will be required for those who 

attend in-person. 

The Board's Planning and Stakeholder Relations Committee meeting will begin at 8:30 a.m. on 

Thursday, June 17. It will be immediately followed by the Finance, Performance Oversight and 

Technology Committee meetings. 

The full Board meeting will be held at 9:30 a.m. on June 25. 

To register to attend any of these meetings in-person or remotely, please visit 

www.portauthority.org/board or call Port Authority Customer Service at 412-442-2000. Those 

without internet access may also participate by phone by calling 1-866-602-5089 and entering 

conference identification number 9350014 at the time of the meeting. 

Public comments will be taken from those attending the Board meeting in-person and remotely. 

Those who want to address the Board at this meeting must register to attend and separately 

register to address the board. 
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